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It’s Labor Recognition Week (LRW), our annual celebration of your contributions as a unionized federal employee – and there are many! 
As a federal employee, you have demonstrated remarkable commitment and resilience in performing the critical work of the federal government—work that touches the lives of every American in so many ways.
As an NTEU member, you have helped us deliver expanded telework and flexible work schedules, new benefits like paid family leave, and awards programs that acknowledge your hard work. We accomplished these gains by standing together.
This year, we are: [INSERT ANY LOCAL ACTIVITIES OR RECOGNITION THE CHAPTER HOSTS, INCLUDING ANY VIRTUAL EVENTS.]
Of course, one week is not enough to express our gratitude! Still, we hope you’ll take some time to join us and celebrate your accomplishments.
LRW is also a good time to remind you that we’re here for you. As a member of Chapter [NUMBER], you are never alone. I hope you reach out to us if you have questions, need assistance, want to become more active in our chapter, or just to say hello.


Chapter Leaders: [Name of chapter president or stewards]
Chapter Email: [email address(es)]
Chapter Resources: [chapter website, if applicable; Facebook; Twitter, etc.]
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